
 
 

 

 

São Paulo, June 30st, 2025. 

The Postgraduate Program of the Institute of International Relations at USP received six 

applications from students to compete in the selection process for the joint doctoral program 

between IRI USP and King's College London. The process was carried out in accordance with the 

Notice IRI/USP/10/2023. The evaluation committee at IRI was composed of the professors 

Rossana Rocha Reis, and Maria Antonieta Del Tedesco Lins and the PhD student Shelton Ferreira 

e Silva Luz.  

The result was submitted to the King's College London evaluation committee, which approved 

the first three placed in the IRI USP selection, with the approval of the 2nd and 3rd candidates 

subject to formal acceptance of supervision by a faculty member of King's College London 

presented before the start of the double degree period. The evaluation committee of King's 

College London emphasizes that the start of activities would be in October or February, 

preferably October. 

1st Mariana Cabral Campos  

2nd Cristiane Ribeiro Pereira  

3rd André da Cunha Michelin  

4th Alberto Felipe Bórquez Paredes  

5th Murilo Motta  

6th Paula Esposito Almeida  

 

 

 

           
            
Prof. Maria Antonieta Del Tedesco Lins                         Prof. Daniela C. D. Schettini 
Head of the Postgraduate Program                             Deputy-Head of the Postgraduate Program 
 

 


